SITE INSPECTION REPORT

Inspected the site on 24/03/2017. The proposal is for laying 1.0 km LT single
phase line through forest for electrification of Chenagiri 6 acre and 8 acre area under
Total electrification Scheme. The area proposed to be diverted for providing electric
line is 0.12 ha. The proposed electric line is in two bits. First bit is of 900 m length
and 2™ bit is of 300 m length.

The electric line is aligned along the existing road, which passes through dense
forest on both sides. The laying of electric line or subsequent maintenance will require
felling or lopping of trees. The area is frequented by wild elephants. As suggested by
Divisional Forest Officer, Thenmala, the user agency may consider laying UG cable to

supply electricity to the house in these areas.

The project is therefore not recommended in the present form.
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